
          

  

NOTICE TO PMSC MEMBERS CONCERNING: 

1.  THE UPCOMING CLOSURE OF DUNBARTON POOL 

2. CLUB MERCHANDISE 

Dear PMSC members:  

1. Upcoming closure of Dunbarton Pool 

The City of Pickering recently advised the club that the Dunbarton high school pool would be 
closed for about five weeks due to an urgent need to do roof repairs.  

For safety reasons, the pool will be shut down from approximately October 30th to December 
3rd, “pending the securing of the required contractors.” Thus, our Thursday, October 31st 
workout would be the first one to be impacted by the closure.  

PMSC’s executive is working on a contingency plan to provide access to alternate swim times 
during this period.  The two main options are the Pickering Recreation Complex (Chestnut Hill 
Developments Recreation Complex) and the TPASC facility.  

1)  There could be space at the Rec Complex as follows: 

- Monday evenings (3 lanes only) 

- Thursday evenings (3 lanes only) 

- Sunday mornings (Sat. is unavailable as PSC has the pool) 

2) TPASC staff advised that there is availability on Monday (3-5 lanes) and Wednesday (5 
lanes) evenings.  

Factors to consider: 

• No firm commitments have been made yet by the Club for pool rental space. 

• There is uncertainty as to the exact dates. For example, we do not know whether the 
Dunbarton project will be completed on time.  

• Rene has agreed to continue coaching the regular workouts on Mon. and Thurs. and to 
do the Sunday morning workout at the Rec Complex.  

• Liane will continue to coach at TPASC on the first Tues. and the Club is willing to 
accommodate swimmers who want to switch from their posted schedule (e.g., if you 
think that it will be too crowded at the Rec Complex, you will be able to swim on 
Tuesday nights and the first Thursday of each month at TPASC).  

• We have also contacted another coach who can take on additional time at TPASC. 

                         
 

PMSC October Update 



 

The Executive needs your input! To ensure that we make the best decision on behalf of the 
members, please respond to this short survey. 

Please click on PMSC Contingency Plan Survey.  A response by the morning of October 23 
would be appreciated. 

The results of the survey will be discussed at the upcoming AGM on Wednesday, October 23 at 
7 p.m. (Lone Star at Kingston Rd. and Whites Rd.).  

2. PMSC Merchandise:  

Most members have their PMSC bathing caps. There are a limited number of t-shirts available. 
Let us know if you wish to purchase for $15 

WOMEN'S  

2 x Medium V-Neck, Small Crest 

3 x Large V-Neck, Small Crest  

 

MEN'S  

1 x Small Crew Neck, Small Crest 

1 x Small Crew Neck, Full Crest  

1 x Medium Crew Neck, Full Crest 

2 x Large Crew Neck, Small Crest 

2 x X-Large Crew Neck, Small Crest 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the AGM next week. 

 

Andy Manahan, President on behalf of the PMSC Executive  

 

 

https://forms.gle/jD3HwHvUfbhJkgwM9

